
COMMUNITY FEEDBACK 
Feedback taken from Douglas County FY 25

Community Survey

“I have seen a major change in the past few months in the amount
of info and education that is given out in the county. Way to go!" 

“What you are doing is amazing.” 

“ROSC does great work.” 

LYNDSEY REEDY
DOUGLAS COUNTY ROSC
COORDINATOR

KANDIS MILLS
DOUGLAS COUNTY ROSC
NAVAGITOR

Created and distributed
ROSC Resource Quick
Guides throughout the

county at over 24
locations.

Distributed Recovery
literature to 7 libraries. 

RECOVERY
RESOURCE ACCESS

7 Newspaper ads highlighting ROSC,
Recovery events, Education groups &

the ROSC Community Survey

Weekly community education groups
in Arthur, Tuscola & Newman

Ran a series of radio ads featuring
personal stories of recovery.

 
Formation of STYLE (Strength Through
Your Lived Experience) Group via PLE

member of the ROSC Council

Conducted 12-month 
Anti-Stigma campaign: 

“WE CAN AND DO RECOVER”

STIGMA REDUCTION

New DOPP sites

DOPP Sites

Boxes of
Narcan
distributed 

5

20

516

Provided Narcan Trainings at the Arcola
Food Pantry, Family Health Center, Lazy

Day Cafe, Arthur United Methodist Church,
and Hometown Grounds Coffee & Events. 

Three Barney Narcan newspaper stand
distribution boxes placed (Road Ranger in
Tuscola, Douglas County Sheriff’s Office,

and Country Salvage Store in Arcola).

217-549-7632  

COMMUNITY HOSTED OR PARTNERED
EVENTS

SPRING PARTY

LIGHT IT UP
PURPLE AT THE

DOUGLAS
COUNTY

COURTHOUSE

WILD ABOUT
RECOVERY

OPEN GYM

FAMILY FUN DAY
WITH FLESOR’S

KITCHEN

BE BRAVE THRIFT
SALE FOR

TRANSITIONAL
HOUSING

DOUGLAS COUNTY
ROSC FY 25
IMPACT REPORT

DOUGLAS COUNTY
ROSC FY 25
IMPACT REPORT

217-549-6751

CANDLELIGHT VIGIL

100+ hygiene bags
distributed. 50 resource

bags given to the
unhoused in Douglas

County.

Monthly newsletter & recovery
resources available at all

Narcan sites, monthly
meetings, and on social media

WELL-O-WEEN WITH
DOUGLAS COUNTY

HEALTH
DEPATMENT

HARM REDUCTION

PJ’S PLACE 

PJ’S PLACE 
NEW TRANSITIONAL

HOUSING

2 Be Brave Fundraisers
for PJ’s Place

PJ’s Place Transitional
House purchased in

 May 2025

ROSC hosted the housing
subcommittee made up of

community members who are
passionate about the housing
project. During the meetings
members discussed how to

continue to make the community
aware of the project, generated
ideas for fundraising, and shared

funding opportunities.


